
Siege MarshalSiege MarshalSiege MarshalSiege Marshal    
Greetings unto the siege engineers of the Middle Kingdom from Lord Diccon de Reinport 

I am honored to take up the position of Kingdom Deputy Earl Marshal of Siege. I would like to thank 

Capt. Roderick McKraken for his years of service and his support. 

As the melee season winds down and thoughts turn to building and repairing our engines and ammo, I 

would ask that you consider training to become a siege marshal. If we broaden the marshallate, we can 

spread the work around so that everyone can get more fighting in. To the marshals, I ask that if you are 

the siege marshal in charge at an event to please persuade the autocrat to mention in the event 

announcements that siege combat will be occurring. 

I look forward to working with all of you to make this a safe and fun activity. If you have any 

comments on siege warfare in the Middle Kingdom, I encourage you to contact me. 

Diccon 


